Drinkstone Parish Council report on Footpaths 5th September meeting.
I am unaware of any problems with any footpaths, currently all are in good order.
There has been a request for numbering footpaths which was apparently due to be discussed at this meeting.
I do note there appears to have been an increase in the amount of dog excrement not being picked up, this in spite of the increased awareness of this problem.
Michael Lambert
